
 

 
 

21st May 2021  
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip Code: 515043 
 

Dear Sir,  
Company’s website  

 
We wish to inform you that due to closure of operations by the Service Provider in the current 
situation, the Company’s website www.sekuritindia.com is not functioning. The Company is in 
process of developing and hosting the Company’s website at the earliest. 

 
Request you to take the above information on record.  
 

Thanking you,  
 
For Saint-Gobain Sekurit India Limited 

     
Rukmini Subramanian  
Company Secretary  
(Membership No. A20207) 

http://www.sekuritindia.com/

